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BACKGROUND INFORMATION:   
Our number one priority is to return students to their parents physically and 
emotionally safe and secure at the end of each school day.  Amid the rash of 
recent tragic events, including school shootings and potential imitation threats, 
BISD is compelled to take ownership of school safety by directly planning and 
controlling all aspects of district security.   
 
Accordingly, we must continue forward with our strategic planning efforts 
including necessary improvements in the area of school safety.  As such, the 
administration respectfully requests an amendment to the strategic plan 
identifying school safety as a priority area. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
Approval  
 
 
 
BAOARD ACTION REQUIRED:  
I move the Board approve to amend the Strategic Plan to include school safety 
as a priority area. 


